
 
5 June 2017 

The PSA is here to fight for you. As the 
NSW public service and the arts are 
under attack, the PSA is here to defend 
and extend your rights and to make 
Sydney Living Museums a better place 
to work. 

The PSA held a morning tea on 
Wednesday 31 June and we will be 
holding a members meeting at the Mint 
on Wednesday 7 June. At this meeting, 
you will get the chance to meet your 
new PSA Organiser, Harry Wall, and to 
talk to your Senior Industrial Officer, 
Kerrie Butson. We will also provide an 
update on the 2017/2018 public servant 
pay rise negotiations. 

Harry will be in the Mint Clerk’s Room 
at the Mint on 7 June from 10:30 to 
11:30 for staff who would like to have 
private discussions. The members’ 
meeting will start at 11:30 and end at 
12:30. 

For members who do not work in 
Hyde Park Barracks or The Mint, Harry 
will be attending the City Portfolio staff 
briefing on 6 June. 

He will also be visiting Vaucluse 
House in the morning and visiting 
Rouse Hill in the afternoon of 8 June. 

Wherever you may be, we want to hear 
from you about the issues that you face 
and the changes that you want to see at 
Sydney Living Museums. 

Come along and have your say! 

If you are unable to attend because you 
are located in another site, please 
contact your Organiser, Harry Wall, on 
0419 607 894 or hwall@psa.asn.au 
about organising a union meeting in 
your workplace. 

Sydney Living Museum meeting notice 

   

mailto:hwall@psa.asn.au
http://psa.asn.au/
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
http://psa.asn.au/�
https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en�
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/�

